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IMPORTANT DATES


Students Return to School in 2024
Year 7, Year 11 & Year 12 return Thursday 1 February 2024
Year 8, Year 9 & Year 10 return Friday 2 February 2024


Uniform Shop
Parents, please note uniform sales are available at the school up until 
Friday 15 December 2023  9.30am – 12.30pm

The school uniform shop will be re-open in 2024 on Tuesday 30 January.
Please see the times below:
Tuesday 30 January 2024          10.00am – 12.30pm
Wednesday 31 January 2024      9.30am  – 12.30pm


We thank you for your cooperation.
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